
From:
Sent: Monday, 25 January 2016 8:16 PM
To: SCOTT Cameron
Subject: RE: Application for permanent road closure of unnamed road, Purga (Case Number: 2015/007163) -
Objection
Attachments: _ObjectionLetter_2015007163.pdf

Importance: High

Hi Cameron,
 
Please find attached our objection letter to the application of the road closure of the unnamed road, Purga.
 
If there is any further information required please let me know.
 
 
Kind Regards,
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 Cameron Scott 

Landcentre Floor 3 

Cnr. Main and Vulture Streets 

Woolloongabba Q 4102 

GPO Box 2771 

Brisbane QLD 4001 

Phone: 07 3330 4450 

 

 

Deer Cameron, 

RE: Application for permanent road closure part of unnamed road, Purga (Case Number: 

2015/007163) 

I am writing this objection letter in relation to the letter received dated 18th January 2016 for the application of the 

closure of the unnamed road. I object to the application as it will have a negative impact due to 

the fact that the road is frequently used If this road was to close it 

will effectively cut off the access during wet periods and cause harm

Please consider this objection to the application and the negative impact it will have if this road was to close. 

Kind Regards, 

1/25/2016 

 

 

 

Schedule 4 - personal information

Schedule 4 - personal information

Schedule 4 - personal information

Schedule 4 - personal information

Schedule 4 - personal information

Schedule 4 - personal information

15-299 FILE A 2 of 3

RTI D
L R

ELE
ASE - D

NRM



From:
Sent: Thursday, 18 February 2016 1:44 PM
To: SCOTT Cameron
Subject: Fwd: Objection to Road Closure - Ref: 2015-007163

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

From:
Date: 18 February 2016 1:13:22 pm AEST
To: "customerservicecentre.woolloongabba@dnrm.qld.au"
<customerservicecentre.woolloongabba@dnrm.qld.au>
Cc:
Subject: Objection to Road Closure - Ref: 2015-007163

To whom it may concern, I would like to raise an objection to the proposed road closure of
unnamed road Purga separating Lot 65 on SP109177 from Lot 3 SP118662, locality of Purga. My
name is 

"unnamed road" in
question. 

Due to the marshiness of the ground we tend to use that road regularly
to drive and particularly after rainfall, it has become our "wet
weather road".

Where the neighbour has indicated the proposed closure point, it
therefore denies access particularly in wet weather and also the power people to the
Electricity towers, and any other emergency vehicles that may need to access

In the case of bushfires, the fire brigades would not have easy access
the

unnamed road provides ease of access and directness.

In our opinion, we feel that permanent closure of the unnamed road would be detrimental to the
safety and productivity

Sincerely

Sent from my iPad
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